
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 have had an extremely busy final year at primary school, filled with fun 

learning opportunities, laughter, friendship and a lot of hard work! From a 

fantastic residential in October, to working hard for their SATs and ending the 

year with fun events such as Legoland and the prom-it has been a year to 

remember. 

We would like to wish all the Year 6 children the very best for their transition 

to secondary school in September. 

The following pages show a few highlights from the year.  



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

  


